
The FAA knowingly made false and deceiful claims regarding safety in 1959 when 
it promulgated the rule. 
The FAA can't be trusted to tell the truth with regard to this rule. 
The Freedom of Information Act has proven that lies and deciet were used to 
appease the public and the Congress to enable this rule. 
Since its inception, the FAA has obstructed any scientfic study on ageing that 
might overturn this rule. 
The FAA knowingly ignored the recommendation of the 1980 National Instute on 
Aging panel that older pilot data should be collected. 
The FAA hs been exposed as a liar and a cheat on this issue and we are all, as 
is the world, outraged by it!!! 
Thank You, Capt. H. Dan Hill, Delta Airlines, ALPA#0469957    


